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New 

BEETS office hours moving to new timeslot  

Starting Wednesday, June 21, the weekly BEETS office hour will be held from 9:30-10:30 

a.m. Pacific time. This is an opportunity for BPA customers to ask BEETS-related questions 

and/or troubleshoot issues. Office hours will generally be staffed by at least one EER and 

one COTR. We have screen-share capability in cases where showing is easier than telling. 

Visit our BEETS Training Materials & Support Resources page for the WebEx link and 

information. There, customers can also find a plethora of step-by-step guides and videos. 

When in doubt, your EER is a great first contact for any questions you may have. 

 

 

  

Events 

  

  

Energy Smart Industrial: Industrial Motor Systems training  

Please join the Energy Smart Industrial, or ESI team June 22, 2023, 10 a.m. - noon PDT 

Pacific Daylight Time, for a virtual training that covers the principles of industrial 

motors.  This event has been developed for industrial end-users and their utility 

representatives; designed to review the basics of induction motors, provide a high-level 

understanding of common energy efficiency opportunities and how to find them, and share 

information on emerging motor technologies. This training will be recorded and be available 

for those who cannot attend here. 

  

To join this training or add this to your calendar, click here.  

 

 

  

https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/bpa-energy-efficiency-tracking-system/beets-training-materials-and-support-resources
https://www.youtube.com/@BPATraining/search?query=industrial
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/062223-esi-ims-training-invite
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General 

  

   

End of Rate Period EEI needs assessment  

Does your utility have more energy efficiency incentive, or EEI, than you can spend by the 

end of the rate period—even beyond your maximum carryover amount? Or does your utility 

need additional EEI to fund your efficiency projects? If yes, we would like to hear from you 

to see if additional energy conservation projects can be completed and reported this rate 

period to avoid stranded EEI funds...More  

 

 

 

 

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/230608-End-of-rate-period-needs-assessment-announcement.pdf

